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The Committee has met twice this semester, September 27 and October 25. 
 
Activities from the September meeting: 
1. Discussed the Charge of the Committee, but took no formal action. 
2. Zav Dadabhoy pointed out facts regarding current FTES/enrollment 
3. Michelle Pena led a discussion about enrollment and dropped students 
4. The committee discussed the need to add faculty representation from other 
academic departments. 
 
Activities from the October meeting: 
1. Reviewed the fall enrollment. 
2. Discussed the Strategic Directions Report, which is due soon. 
3. Discussed planning for spring enrollment, including waitlists, scheduling, and other 
concerns 

 

 
 
 
 


